
Regional Flood Recovery Centre - Yorkton and Surrounding Area 
July 18 - 20 
 
The Government of Saskatchewan is opening a regional flood recovery centre in 
Yorkton to provide onsite access to information, programs and services for those 
affected by recent flooding events.  Anyone who is experiencing any flood issues 
is welcome to come to the Centres including residents, small businesses, 
agricultural operations, communal organizations, nonprofit organizations, parks 
and communities in general.  
 
The Regional Flood Recovery Centre will include representatives from:  

• Emergency Management and Fire Safety,  
• Building Standards,  
• The Provincial Disaster Assistance Program (PDAP),  
• The Ministries of Social Services, Health, Agriculture, and Environment, 
• SaskPower and SaskEnergy, 
• The Water Security Agency including the Emergency Flood Reduction 

Damage Program,  
• The Canadian Red Cross, and  
• Other Non Government Organizations. 

 
For further information, please access visit the Government of Saskatchewan flood 
response page at http://gr.gov.sk.ca/Flood. 
 
Location:  

• Gallagher Centre - Nexera Flexihall                 
455 Broadway Street W. 
Yorkton, SK 

 
Dates and Times: 

• Friday July 18, 2014 – 12:00 noon to 9:00pm 
• Saturday July 19, 2014 – 10:00am to 8:00pm 
• Sunday July 20, 2014 – 10:00am to 8:00pm 

 

http://gr.gov.sk.ca/Flood

